To Whom it may concern,

As a frequent user of this wonderful dog park; which should surely be considered and promoted as one of London's Gems; it sadly it lacks a source of water for London's four legged friends!

Dog parks around the London area for the most part, provide fresh water for their four legged citizens. With climate change, extreme heat and the need to keep these friends off the hot ashphalt and sidewalks, the need for water in the park should no longer be a want - but a need.

Being somewhat new to the Pottersburg dog park, my wife and I cant believe how many people and dogs enjoy this park daily. I would be confident in saying that it has to be one of the most used parks (recreational or dog park) in the city, both with dogs and people in the city on a daily basis.

I also believe that with the addition of water and calling it a dogpark with water station, with signage on the 401 giving direction as such, the economic impact that it would bring to buisnesses in London's East end would far outway any costs passed onto the city taxpayer and benefit our four legged citizens greatly!

Sincerely
Potterburg Dog Park users
Mark and Linda Cammaert